
CARGILL’S PICKIN’ BY THE POND 
Country Music Festival ~ YEAR 10 

July 7-9, 2017 

Pickin’ by the Pond will be celebrating its “10th Anniversary” in 2017. 
Organizers will rope in an impressive roster of musicians to mark this milestone. 

 

  
ADULT WEEKEND PASS 

Festival and Camping (Age 16 and Over) from July 6– 9, 2017 (3 nights) 
 
Cargill & District Community Fund is hosting our 10th annual Pickin’ by the Pond Country Music 
Festival on the weekend of July 7, 8, and 9, 2017.   
 
“EARLY BIRD” pricing at $75.00 per person for a weekend pass (camping and entertainment) will be 
in effect until May 1, 2017.  To purchase, complete registration form, make cheque payable to Cargill & 
District Community Fund and mail to Gail Lippert, 712 Road 7, R. R. 3, Hanover, ON N4N 3B9.   
 
Weekend passes will continue to be on sale from May 2 to July 6, 2017 at a cost of $85.00 per person.  
  

Camping registration check in times: 
Thursday, July 6, 2017 - 3:00 pm to 8:00 pm 

  Friday, July 7, 2017    - 10:00 am to 8:00 pm 
 
We provide rough camping only, no hydro or water hookups.  Food booth and community service club 
meals available throughout the festival.  For more information on the 2017 festival: visitcargill.ca, 
pickinbythepond@gmail.com or lippertcg@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
2017 CAMPING REGISTRATION FORM 
 
Names (first & last) 

 
 
 
 

Address 
 
 

 

Town/City, Province 
 

 

Postal Code 
 

 

Telephone Number 
 

 

Email Address 
 

 

Amount Paid 
 

 

Number of People Attending 
 

 

Provide Group You Are With 
(if applicable) 
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